
  
Memorandum

 
Economic Development, Culture & Tourism  Toronto City Hall, 8th Floor, East Tower 

100 Queen Street West 
Toronto, Ontario   M5H 2N2  

Donald G. Eastwood - General Manager 
Tel:  416-397-1970 
Fax: 416-397-5314 
Email:  deastwo@toronto.ca 

   

February 12, 2007   

To:  Kyle Rae, Chair, Economic Development Committee  

From:      Donald G. Eastwood, General Manager, EDCT  

Re:  EDCT Program Review – Council Advisory Group 

  

EDCT staff are undertaking a Program Review of the EDCT Division over the next number of 
months.  

Staff are requesting three members of the Economic Development Committee to be appointed to 
an EDCT Program Review Council Advisory Group to provide staff with periodic input two or 
three times throughout the review process.  The proposed roles of this group are attached.  

It is anticipated that the first meeting of this group will be later this month.    

 

Donald G. Eastwood 


